
Submitter: Rebecca Hobbs Lawrence 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

As a full time working mother, I'm opposed to going back to only in-person voting. 

Our mail in voting has been outstanding and makes voting assessable for many more 

people. That includes my mother who has a disability and it would be an incredible 

hardship to have her wait in lines to vote. As a working mom and a daughter of an 

elderly woman with a disability, it is our right to be able to vote without undo 

hardships put in place by our government. 


